Former Swedish FSA legal experts criticise
Kullberg & Spiik sanction

The Swedish FSA has received heavy criticism of their sanctioning action against the hedge
fund management company Kullberg & Spiik earlier this year. A former head of the FSA
legal team believes that the company shouldn’t even have received
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